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25th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
GCSE Certificate Collection Evening ~ Thursday 1st December 2022 
  
Class of 2022 students are invited to return to John Ferneley College for our GCSE Certificate 
Collection Evening, taking place on Thursday 1st December, from 4.30pm to 5.30pm, in the 
Auditorium. 
 
The evening will be an opportunity to collect your certificates and catch up with friends and staff to 
celebrate your success. We cannot wait to see you and hear all about what you have been up to 
since leaving John Ferneley College. 
 
This will also be an opportunity to collect any coursework from subjects such as: Art, Design and 
Technology, Health and Social Care, Sports Studies and the Cambridge Nationals. 
 
There will be light refreshments available.  
 
Please note, if you ask someone to collect your certificates for you (e.g., parent / guardian) they 
must bring a signed note giving your permission as certificates are legal documents and must be 
signed for by the addressee. 
 
We really hope you can make it. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch 
on ask@johnferneley.org.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Teece 
Head of School 
nteece@johnferneley.org  
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